
 
  03/29/11  
   

  

  
   

VIII.    UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

 

 

 

 
                     Consideration for Approval of Proposed 2011-2012 TPSD Attendance Calendar 

 
 
   Mr. Billy Crews 
 
 

The proposed calendar was reviewed by a team of 15 advisors including parents, 

teachers and principals.  The primary change made to option 1 (previously submitted to 

the Board) was Martin Luther King Holiday is no longer designated as a "snow day".  

The one work-schedule issue that impacts the calendar is that all personnel who qualify 

for overtime will have January 2 as a paid holiday, while all contract employees will work 

that day and have December 30 designated as their paid holiday.  January 2 is proposed 

as a teacher work day without students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                           ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

  
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Nail (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Stone (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Tucker (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

 

                        
                       PASSED:       Yes  (   )      No  (   ) 

  
 

Action 



  

   


